
Dear Snowdrop Class,                                Week Commencing 1st June 2020 

 

Hi everyone, what an amazing sunny week we had. The moon has been amazing 

too, we even saw it on a sunny day! 

 

This week we are learning all about Pirates, head over to the 

challenges for some Pirate fun.  There are many great pirate 

books to have a look at. We would love to see which pirate books 

you have are reading at home.  

 

Just Dance on YouTube has a great 

pirate dance and is one of Miss 

Taylor’s favourites. Give it a go.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM  

 

Why not make a treasure map for one of your family members to 

follow to find some hidden treasure. Use an old tea bag to make 

your map look really old. Don’t forget X marks the spot.  

 

Mrs Kennett has a great pirate joke -  

Why are pirates called pirates?  

Cos they Arrrrrr!  

 

Mrs Kennett’s park has a pebble snake, every day people add a 

pebble they have painted, and it’s getting really long. Why don’t 

you find out if you have one in your local park? If not, then you can 

start one. There are lots of ideas online that are simple. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            SUNFLOWER UPDATE!!  

   

Mrs Kennett has potted her sunflowers outside and 

they are getting bigger. Miss Taylors sunflower now has a bud. 

 

 

 Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM


 


